
Name:  Mark Mitchell 
 
Position:  Senior Manager – Application Engineering    
 
Company: Henkel Corporation 
 
Years of TAPPI Membership: 18 
 
TAPPI Activities: Corrugated Packaging Council 2009 – 2012 
        Corrugated Board Technical Services Committee (Corbotec) 2010 - Present 
 
Reasons candidate would be an asset to the Corrugated Packaging Council: 
 
I have been dedicated to the corrugated industry for 23 years, and have been a TAPPI member for 18 years. 
My experience on both the corrugating and finishing sides of box plants, as well the deep understanding of 
adhesives on both sides could be an asset to this committee. I also have the perspective of being a past 
Council member from 2009-2012, with my additional industry experience over the last 10 years has brought 
me additional industry perspective that would be of great benefit to the Corrugated Packaging Division. I look 
forward to bringing different perspectives to make this committee even more effective. I look forward to 
potentially joining this team, and hope to learn much more throughout my tenure on this committee. Thank 
you for your consideration. 
 

Bio 
 

Mark Mitchell is Senior Manager – Application Engineering for Henkel Corporation.  Mark joined National 
Starch & Chemical as a Technical Service Engineer for the Adhesives group in 1992.  Over his 30 years with 
National Starch & Henkel, Mark has worked in the Technical Service group and has lived in New Jersey, Kansas 
City, Los Angeles, San Francisco, and currently in the Dallas / Fort Worth area. 
 
Mark started managed the Western Region Technical Service team for National Starch starting in 1999, with a 
heavy focus on the Corrugated industry.  Mark became manager of the Corrugating Technical Service team for 
North America in 2006 before becoming part of Henkel in 2008. 
 
Mark earned a B.S. degree in Chemical Engineering from the University of Delaware in 1992.  Mark was an 
elected member of the TAPPI Corrugated Packaging Division Council from 2009 – 2012 (Industry Supplier) and 
has been a Corbotec member since 2010 and a TAPPI member since 2004. 
 


